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GREAT BACKYARD BIRD COUNT 

Saturday, February 15th @ 8:00 AM 

The Great Backyard Bird Count (GBBC) is a free, fun, and easy event that 
engages bird watchers of all ages in 
counting birds to create a real-time 
snapshot of bird populations.  

We’ll explore the area around the library, 
identify and count the birds we see, and 
submit our tally to the Great Backyard Bird 
Count. In past years, we have seen more 
than 40 species! Dress for the weather and 
bring binoculars if you have them. Meet in 
front of the library at 8 a.m. Please call 
325-379-1174 by Friday, Feb. 14 to let us 
know you are coming. 

COLONIAL LIFE AND TIMES 

Monday, February 10th at 2:30 PM 

Take an interactive look into our country's earliest days on Monday, Feb. 10 
at 2:30 p.m. The event will feature men and women in period costume 
sharing glimpses of their 
“characters” during colonial 
times and the American 
Revolution. Sample colonial 
cooking, play with colonial 
toys, examine colonial school 
supplies and spun thread, and 
learn about flag history and 
etiquette, including a 
demonstration of the 13 folds 
of our American flag. 
Information about the Junior American Citizen program will also be 
provided. This free program is presented by the Llano Uplift Chapter, 
National Society, Daughters of the American Revolution and the Blue Bonnet 
Chapter, National  Society, Sons of the American Revolution.  

Please call the library at 325-379-1174 to reserve a spot. All ages are 
welcome and light refreshments will be served. 

CRAFT DAY AT 

THE LIBRARY 

Wednesday, 

February 26th at 

2:00 PM 

TAE BO STARTS MONDAY, FEBRUARY 3RD 

A new exercise group is forming at Lakeshore Library. The group plans 
to meet at 8:00 a.m. beginning Feb. 3 for a daily 44-minute Tae Bo 

workout. Tae Bo is a form of exercise that uses the motions of martial arts 

at a rapid pace designed to promote fitness. No equipment is needed. Call 
the library for more information. 
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LAKESHORE 

LIBRARY BOOK 

CLUB 

Wednesday, 

February 26th at 

10:30 AM 

MORE NEWS ON PAGE 2.  

HANDLING 

HEART DISEASE 

Monday,  

February 24th at 

2:30 PM 
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NEWS FROM FRIENDS OF THE LAKESHORE LIBRARY 

At the Friends quarterly meeting last month, three positions of the Board were 
up for election. Barbara Barnes and Carol Jankowski were both re-elected. The 
position held by George Bold was filled by Kim Soechting.  

The Friends slate of officers for 2020 was decided on January 24th.  

• President: Kim Soechting 

• Vice President: Barbara Barnes 

• Treasurer: Ray Buchanan 

• Secretary: Clintsy Young 

• Member-at-Large: Carol Jankowski 

• Member-at-Large: Leigh Goding 

NOTE FROM KIM, BOARD PRESIDENT, FRIENDS OF THE 

LAKESHORE LIBRARY 

First, a big thank you to George Bold for serving as our Friends Board President 

for 23 years. His time and efforts are obvious in and around our beautiful 
library. No one can replace him! 

  

I have been an active member of the Friends for 8 years, and we continue to 
do fun and different things for the library, patrons, and staff, but the Friends 

also play an essential role.  Did you know that we buy most of the books and 

audio books, and all of the DVDs, computers, and other technology for the 
library -- as well as funding special projects such as the recent meeting room 

remodel? 

 
We have some exciting events scheduled for 2020, and we need more Friends! 

Therefore, we are holding a month-long membership drive starting February 
12. Please encourage your friends, family, and neighbors to join! We’ll wrap up 

the drive and celebrate Friends old and new on March 12 with lunch and 

fellowship at 11:30 a.m.  Being a member is your “ticket” to attend this event. 
We hope you will join us! 

  

The next Quarterly Friends meeting is April 15 at 10:30 a.m. at the library. 
Come see what happens, ask questions, and share your thoughts! 
• Our annual Book and Bake Sale is April 23rd-25th this year. Help us sell 

books, and/or bake! Clintsy Young and Donna Maxey chair this event. 
• November 3rd, is our Election Day/Casserole/Baked Goods sale! We need 

lots of frozen homemade casseroles for this very popular event. Kim and 
Greg Soechting chair this event.  

 

We will have volunteer sign-up sheets for upcoming events at the March 12 
lunch, so please consider how you will be able to help. 

 

I hope you will think about sharing these events with us. We have lots of fun! 
 

Sincerely, 

Kim Soechting 
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COMING IN 

MARCH 

ART EXHIBIT 

Featuring work by 

members of the 

Buchanan Art Guild 
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Join Us! 


